August 9, 2011 Board Meeting, Nodak Building
All board members except for Kreg and Spencer were present (excused absences).  Several guests were also in attendance.
Meeting was called to order at 7:13 pm.  Minutes from August 2, 2011 were discussed, corrected, and approved.
Discussion held on getting the track ready for racing this Saturday and Sunday.  Discussion held on further schedule changes that could possibly be made if we are unable to race this coming weekend.
The yearbook for 2011 was reviewed.
Bill approved for payment.
Tech inspectors were discussed.
Discussion held on whether out of town hobby stocks would be allowed to run at Motor Magic.  Approval was given for hobby stocks from out of town to run with their home track rules.  
Discussion was held on equipment that we will need to remove the dirt and then replace it after the concert.
Next meeting will be Tuesday August 16, 2011.  Meeting adjourned at 7:53 pm. 


